
Dear Neighbors of the Maranamay building (611 W. 112th Street), 
  
The asbestos abatement of pipe insulation and miscellaneous debris within the Maranamay building 
(611 W. 112th St.) has been temporarily postponed and will no longer take place during the week of 
December 5. The postponement is due to the contractor not having workers available next week. We 
will issue another update once this work has been rescheduled. 
 
In the meantime, please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. Thank 
you for your patience. 
  
 


